

20th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carer(s)

Staff News

As we have come the end of this academic year, it is with much sadness that we are saying goodbye to the following teaching and support staff:

- Miss Coleman, Miss Sutton and Mrs Jones (teachers). Miss Coleman has been appointed as a teacher at Featherstone Wood Primary School from September 2023. Miss Sutton and Mrs Jones are taking up teaching posts at other schools.
- Mrs Howell and Mrs Attwood (teaching assistants). Mrs Howell is retiring after nearly 30 years' service at Peartree. Mrs Attwood is looking to take up a position closer to home.

Some staff have been a part of our Peartree Spring family for many years and we will miss them greatly. We thank them for their years of dedication to our school and wish them the very best of luck!

We would like to wish Miss Ghosh (teaching assistant) all the best with her maternity leave and also wish Miss Bass and Mrs Riley all the best for their forthcoming weddings.

We are looking forward to welcoming the following staff to our team in September 2023:

- Mrs Hassan, Miss Darby and Mr Brown (Teachers)
- Mrs White (DSPL2 support worker)
- Mrs Edwards, Miss Young, Mrs Collie and Mrs Graham-Davidson (teaching assistants)

Please have a safe and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to welcoming the KS1/KS2 children back on **Monday 4th September 2023.**

Yours sincerely



TERESA SKEGGS

Headteacher.

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk

































